
	
	

Invitation:	How	can	the	ResourceSmart	Schools	program	benefit	your	school?	
	
ResourceSmart	Schools	is	a	free	Victorian	Government	funded	program.	Since	2008,	over	1,500	Victorian	
schools	have	collectively	saved	over	$22	million.		
	
The	ResourceSmart	Schools	program	assists	Victorian	schools	to	embed	sustainability	in	all	aspects	of	the	
school	–	business,	infrastructure,	curriculum	and	community.	Each	school	is	supported	by	a	regional	
facilitator	to	help	them	every	step	of	the	way.	
	
To	learn	more	about	this	program,	we	warmly	invite	you	for	an	afternoon	tea	introduction		
on	Monday	5th	November	4:15pm	until	5:15pm.		
	
Hear	from	experts	about	best	practice	in	waste	and	energy	reduction.	
Learn	about	ways	of	providing	students	with	hands	on	experiences	in	sustainability		
Gain	clarity	about	what	Education	for	Sustainability	means	for	your	school.	
Be	inspired	by	school	stories	from	teachers	who	have	benefited	greatly.	
Make	contact	with	supporting	agencies	who	are	dedicated	to	helping	your	school's	journey.	
	
Who	Should	Attend?	
This	focus	session	is	relevant	for	Principals,	Assistant	Principals,	Business	Managers,	Teachers	and	Parents	
looking	for	clear	ways	to	develop	sustainability	in	their	school.	

	

For	more	information	about	ResourceSmart	Schools,	head	to:	http://www.resourcesmartschools.vic.gov.au/		

	
Date	

	
Monday	5th	November	2018	

Time	 4:15	–	5:15	pm	
Location	 The	Hamilton	Alexandra	College,	1	Chaucer	St,	Hamilton	

Cost	 Free	
RSVP	 By	Thursday	1st	November	via	Eventbrite	

https://hamiltonrss.eventbrite.com.au	
Contact	 James	McLennan	

Mobile:	0431	583	354	
Email:	james@thefarmersplace.com.au	
	


